
Dear Parents & Families,
We are fast approaching the end of the school year and a very busy time.
Please add the upcoming events to you diary. It has been wonderful to
visit classrooms these past weeks to see the students engaged in a
variety of activities and to reflect on how far they have come this year.

All of our students are enjoying various excursions as part of our
Community Access Program (CAP) this term. The visits have included
visits to the WA Museum and Scitech for the senior students and local
community excursions for the younger ones. Room 23 have been learning
about community helpers and visited an ice cream parlour. This was
definitely a big hit with children and staff.

Reports - Let’s Get Connected
Teachers have been busy compiling the final reports for this semester
which will be available on CONNECT from Wednesday 11th December. If
you require a hard copy, please contact the office. Please note that there
have been some changes to the report format as per the instructions
form the Department of Education.

Booklist
The ESC will purchase necessary stationery items for the 2025 school
year, so there will not be a booklist for student requirements.  The
$60.00 stationery fee can be paid in February along with the voluntary
contributions and charges of $40.00.

Enrolments for 2025
Expressions of Interest for enrolment into ESC are being accepted at
the ESC office.
New parents enrolling for Kindy next year were invited today to attend
an afternoon tea/information session and had the opportunity to meet
and talk with myself, the classroom teacher and our Associate Principals.

Kind Regards
Karen Macri, Principal

Christmas Concert
Friday 6th
December

What’s On ?

    Merriwa Education Support Centre 

Year 6 Graduation
Tuesday 10th

December
10.30am - 2.00pm

Book Awards
& Semester Reports 

Wednesday
11th December

Last Day of Term
Thursday 12th

December

Social Dance
Invitation 

Parents and Families are
invited to the final dance

lessons Yr2 - Yr 5 on
Wednesday 4th December 

Yr 2/3 - 10-11am
 Yr 4/5 - 11.35-12.30pm 

Free Dress!



Merit Certificate Recipients from week 6
Congratulations

Louis - Room 24
Aliyah - Room 25
Antony - Room 29
Michael - Room 30

Room 28 - Term 4 HASS

This Term, the students of Room 28 have been eagerly learning about Australia's wonders.
From The Great Barrier Reef to The Sydney Harbour Bridge, it has been wonderful to see
each student's curiosity blossom and to track each landmark on our class map of Australia. 

Well Done Room 28!






